
 
Hello everyone.  I hope this month’s mayor’s column 
finds you all healthy.  October saw municipal elections 
throughout the province of Alberta.  Citizens cast their 
ballots for mayors and councillors thereby choosing 
the people who they felt should lead their respective 
communities for the next four years.  In town, we saw 
some changes with the election. Two new Councillors 
joined our team, Keegan Thompson and Arnold 
Romaniuk.  Our first meeting was on October 26 where 
everyone was sworn into municipal office.  As a group 
we are prepared and excited to lead our community 
forward. 

The Public Works department is preparing for winter 
as the temperatures begin to dip.  Although the 
weather is still actually quite nice, you all must have 
noticed that the paving by the hall, recreation center 
and arena, has not been done.  As this project was 
awarded to a company that specializes in paving, we 
were advised it would be best to delay to spring of 
2022.  As a council, we are definitely disappointed but 
rushing the project may not have provided a positive 
result.  Public Works has stated that there is a silver 
lining in that all the road work already done on the 
street gives it time to settle.  We again ask you for your 
patience knowing that this project cost will be honored 
in 2022. 

Again, as was stated earlier, we as a council will strive 
to provide you with a safe and viable community to live 
in.  Do not hesitate to reach out to administration with 
questions or concerns. 

 Covid-19 numbers are starting to decrease but we all 
must still be vigilant.  Vaccination so far has proven to 
be our best defence. Please let’s practice some 
defense and get vaccinated.  

Till next month, remember that what we do now as a 
community will help move us forward.  Please treat 
everyone with respect as you would like to be treated. 

 

       

   
  

   
 

 

 

 

Submit your Town photos 
to 

info@townoftwohills.com 
for a chance to be seen 

here! 

• November 11 – Remembrance Day 
• November 12 – Office Closed 
• November 15 – December 3rd FCSS 

Christmas Hamper Registration  
  

mailto:info@townoftwohills.com


Two Hills FCSS Christmas 
Food Hamper 

FCSS will be accepting Food 
Hamper applications from 

November 15th to December 3rd. 

Call FCSS 780 657 3540 to register 

Late requests cannot be filled. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Don't Flush ANY type of Wipe Down 
the Toilet! 

The label might say, “flushable,” “disposable,” 
“sewer and septic safe,” or “biodegradable.”  
The wipe size might be smaller. It makes no 
difference, because wipes can still clog your 

toilets and possibly cause a sewer backup into 
your home. 

Your efforts will help keep our wastewater 
system running smoothly and reduce 

maintenance costs.  

 Thank you!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


	Words from Our Mayor

